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I hope this finds you doing well!

When I was interpreting the other day, I encountered a situation

that was unexpectedly funny and challenging at the same time.

(As a side note, I believe there is a rule shared by comedy and

interpreting in that the laugh should generally be reserved for

the audience. To adhere to this, I do my best to bite my cheeks

not to laugh (or put the mic on mute then take a deep breath) as

an interpreter.)

http://www.borderlessinterpreting.com/
https://www.pexels.com/photo/spiral-film-strip-65128/


In this particular situation, one of the participants mentioned

that he would go on a cross-country trip in the near future and

described it as "like in Dumb & Dumber."

Without missing a beat, another person said, "I thought the

Rockies would be rockier than this!" with a third participant

quickly following up with "so you're saying...there is a chance!"

They then shared a few closing remarks and laughs and

concluded the meeting in good spirits.

Of all movies, I did not expect this one to make an appearance in

interpreting. Still taken by surprise, I mentioned the lines later as

I chatted with all three individuals and found out that all of us

were in the same age group.

As much as this fact worked in my favor in this situation, what I

learned from this experience was that they could have quoted an

entirely unfamiliar movie. Would I have been able to handle the

situation as calmly? Definitely food for thought.

As always, I appreciate your feedback very much!

Thanks for reading!

Noriko Rogers

Borderless Interpreting & Translation, LLC
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